
BAPTISM 
After 10:15am Sunday Mass  

Registration is required.  
Please call the rectory o�ce.  

LOCATION    
Christ the King Rectory 
84 Somerset St.  
Wethersfield, CT 06109  
p: 860-529-2545   f: 860-529-5861 
w: christthekingparishct.org  
e: corpuschristi1@cox.net  
facebook.com/ChristtheKingCT 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Daily Masses  
Mon. – Sat. 7:30am  
Weekend Masses 
Sat. – 4:00pm Vigil  
Sun. – 8:00am    10:15am  
5:15pm—first Sunday of the month 
Daily and Saturday Vigil Masses  
also live-stream on Facebook 

Reconciliation  Sat. – 2:30pm 

Holy Hour  Sat. – 8:00am-9:00am    

PARISH STAFF 
Pastor    
Rev. Nicholas P. Melo   
frnickmelo@gmail.com  
Senior Parochial Vicar 
Rev. James M. Moran 
Parochial Vicar 
Rev. George Vellaplackil  
fgvellaplackil@gmail.com  
Deacon 
Michael Cassella  
mecassella@gmail.com  
Administrative Assistant 
Rose Melvin  
Business Manager 
Niki Bordieri  
Bulletin Editor 
Audrey Saharek  
Music Director 
Thad Terzo  
Plant Manager 
Greg Silva  
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
Director of Religious Education 
Sharon Reynolds  
p: 860-721-9419  
e: corpuschristiccd@aol.com  

CORPUS CHRISTI SCHOOL 
p: 860-529-5487  
e: schoolmail@ 
      corpuschristischoolct.org  
w: corpuschristischoolct.org  
Principal                Secretary 
Ann Sarpu              Ann Marie Spina  

Corpus Christi ChurchCorpus Christi ChurchCorpus Christi ChurchCorpus Christi Church    

JANUARY 2, 2022 — EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

SACRAMENTS FOR THE SICK  
We are happy and honored to visit   
the sick or homebound.   
Please notify the rectory. 

MATRIMONY  
Please contact rectory o�ce at  
least six months in advance. 

Our Parish Mission StatementOur Parish Mission StatementOur Parish Mission StatementOur Parish Mission Statement    
    

Nourished weekly at the Table of the 
Lord, we go forth as disciples of Jesus 
to proclaim what we believe through 
our every word and deed. 

601 Silas Deane Highway 
Wethersfield, CT 06109 
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MASS INTENTIONS 

WELCO ME  

SANCTUARY CANDLE #1 
Burns this week in memory of Amenta and 
Pappalardo Families, requested by Mary 
Jane Densmore. 
 
SANCTUARY CANDLE #2 
Intention Available. 
 
BLESSED VIRGIN 7-DAY CANDLE #1 
Intention Available. 
 
BLESSED VIRGIN 7-DAY CANDLE #2 
Intention Available. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Saturday 8:00am—9:00am 

 

CANDLES—JANUARY 2—JANUARY 8 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
THURSDAY, 1:00pm. Meet in St. Joseph Hall.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

CHOIR PRACTICE 
TUESDAY, 6:30pm. Meet in choir loft. 

SANDWICH COLLECTION 
SATURDAY AND SUNDAY  

Drop oF sandwiches before Mass. 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 1 

Vigil—Epiphany of the Lord 

4:00pm  Mass Intention Available. 
 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 2—EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
8:00am  Mass Intention Available. 
10:15am  Ted Jachym, requested by his wife. 
5:15pm  Mass Intention Available. 
 
MONDAY, JANUARY 3—  Holy Name of Jesus 
7:30am  Rosa Gibilisco, requested by the family. 
 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 4—Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton,  
Religious 

7:30am  Pope Family, requested by Tomaino family. 
 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 5—Saint John Neumann, 
Bishop 
7:30am  Vito Bellamo, II—7th Anniversary, requested 
by a friend. 
 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 6—Saint Andre Bessette,  
Religious 
7:30am  Steve Clinch, requested by friends. 
 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 7—Saint Raymond of Penafort, Priest; 
First Friday 
9:00am  John Loura, requested by the family. 
 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 8—Christmas Weekday 
7:30am  Mass Intention Available. 
 
Vigil—Baptism of the Lord 

4:00pm  Nelson E. Daigle, Sr.—7th Anniversary,  
requested by his wife and children. 
 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 9—BAPTISM OF THE LORD 
8:00am  Mark Carpino. 
10:15am  Rose Pascone, requested by her family. 
 

BEYOND BIBLE STUDY 
MONDAY, 700pm. 

This is the last bulletin produced at the Christ 
the King Rectory.  Beginning next week, all 
bulletins, CTK and Incarnation—will be 
produced at the Incarnation Rectory.  The 
bulletin editor is Audrey Saharek.  Please 
forward any information to be included in a 
bulletin to her at ahsaharek@cox.net.  Thank 
you. 
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Dear friends, 
 
             Continued on next page 

 

WORD TO THE FAITHFUL  

Dear friends, 
 
With mixed 
emotions and a little 
bit of sadness, I am 
writing you this final 
Sunday message for 

you, especially the JOKE. I would 
like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your appreciation 
and encouragement for my bulletin 
article and especially for the Jokes.  
"There is a time to be born and a 
time to die;  A time to plant and a 
time to uproot the plant;  A time to 
tear down and a time to build..." 
Such was written centuries ago by 

the Old Testament writer of 
Ecclesiastes reflecting upon the 
reality of life itself with all the 
changes from birth to death and 
back again. Of course, we all know 
this fact of life so very well. 
 I was recently informed by the 
archbishop of Hartford that my 
time at Christ the King parish is 
come to end by January 10, 2022, 
and  I am appointed as a Parochial 
Vicar of St. John Bosco parish in 
Branford. 
I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank Fr. Nick Melo. He was like 
a friend and a brother to me. He 
was always good to me. 

And special thanks to the hundreds 
of volunteers in our parish, without 
whose help we really could not be a 
parish. I thank our Deacon Michael, 
the choir director, choirs, Religious 
Education directors and teachers, 
church greeters, ushers, Eucharistic 
ministers and lectors, church 
cleaners, altar decorators, money 
counters, altar servers, parish and 
finance councils, trustees, and the 
volunteers, and of course the 
former and present rectory and 
Corpus Christi School secretaries, 
faculties, staF, maintenance 
people. 
………..….…..continued on next page  

Who were those 
wanderers who, 
unimpressed by 
King Herod, did 
homage to a 
newborn babe 

and allowed an angel to change 
their travel plans? Our crèche sets, 
carols and myths tell us they 
numbered three - an idea deduced 
from the gifts Matthew mentions - 
but there's no reason to think that 
there were not more of them:  
more people and more gifts. 
 
By tradition, they are called kings. 
If so, probably no more than 
ourselves who are baptized as 
priests, prophets and kings. Better 
we call them the Magi, a title that 
hints at mystery, magic and 
miracles. 
 
Historians say it's unlikely that their 
story reflects any verifiable event. 
For us, more important than 
historical fact is the reason 
Matthew made this part of his 
Gospel. 
 
First of all, Matthew borrowed key 
details for his story from Isaiah's 
prophecies. Isaiah assures the 
people who have been in darkness 
that the light of God's glory will 
shine on them and that their faith 
will attract people from afar who 

will come bearing gifts. With that, 
we have the background for the 
star, the travelers, the camels and 
the gifts: all signs of the advent of 
God's salvation. 
 
Matthew is commenting on Isaiah 
and portraying Jesus as the 
fulfillment of ancient hopes. He 
begins his Gospel with Jesus, 
Emmanuel, endangered among his 
own people and revered by 
representatives of the Gentile 
world. Then he ends his Gospel 
with Christ's command to make 
disciples of all the nations and the 
promise that as our Emmanuel, he 
will remain with us until the end. 
 
What does this narrative mean for 
us today as we begin the year 
2022?  Perhaps in these uncertain 
times (will COVID-19 ever end, 
what will our new parish become?) 
the Magi can be our guides. More 
than the time and money required 
for their journey, they possessed a 
key combination of self-confidence 
and desire for more meaning in life. 
These attitudes urged them to read 
the signs of the times and to 
venture into the unknown. They 
humbly believed there was more 
wisdom in the world than they had 
yet discovered. Thus, they set oF in 
a caravan that became the first 
Christian pilgrimage. 

 
As we begin this new year we too 
are setting oF, as the Catholic 
community in Wethersfield on a 
pilgrimage that will bring us 
together as one parish.  God is 
leading us where we need to go, if 
we but follow His star, if we but 
have the courage to read the signs 
of the times and venture into the 
unknown.   
 
Back on December 19th, we 
included in the bulletin an insert 
with Frequently Asked Questions 
concerning the transition process.  
It is available on the websites of 
both Christ the King and 
Incarnation Parishes.  We also now 
have a dedicated email address for 
you to submit questions, 
comments, concerns or 
suggestions to the Transition 
Committee 
(incarnation.ctk@gmal.com). 
 
I am excited by the possibilities 
given us for the future of our 
Church in Wethersfield.  I am 
appreciative of the energy and 
enthusiasm of our Transition Team.  
And I look forward to joining you 
on this journey as together we 
build the Father’s Kingdom of true 
and lasting peace. 
 

Father Nick 
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O UR FA ITH  CO MMUN ITY  

 
 

Please PRAY for all  
the sick of our parish. 

We will continue to collect 
food for our Town and 
Hartford Churches each week. 
Ongoing food needs per the 
Wethersfield Hunger Action 
Taskforce include: 
Canned green beans, carrots, 
and peas, canned 
ravioli, ramen 
noodles, instant 
oatmeal, soups 
(Chunky or 
Progresso), 
snacks, jelly, 
peanut butter, 
and pasta sauce.  

Consider online giving! 
Sign up on our Parish website 

December 19...............$4,090.00 
On-Line Giving………...$ 1,919.51 
Christmas………………….$7,269.00 
December 26.............$5,000.00 
On-Line Giving………..$3,844.51 
TOTAL……………..…...$22,123.02 

We are so grateful to all who 
continue to support Christ the 

King Parish with your prayers and 
financial contributions! 

FROM FATHER’S DESK—Continued 

It is with immense joy and profound 
gratitude that I express my 
appreciation for welcoming me so 
warmly into your parish family for 
the four and half years as a priest, a 
son, a grandson, a friend and a 
brother . You have extended your 
hospitality to me so generously, 
and with the compassion of Jesus, 
embraced this stranger with your 
love and made me feel at home at 
Christ the King Parish.  
I simply say from the depth of my 
heart- thank you!   And finally, I 
thank almighty God — I oFer Him 
my deep and prayerful expression 
of gratitude. I pray for the 
continued grace to serve Him and 
His people. 
I am going to India from here for a 
short vacation on Jan 10th. When I 
come back on Feb 2nd,  I will not 
come back to here, I will go to St. 
John Bosco parish in Branford.  
Thank you for everything that you 
have done for me. You are very 
good people. You will be in my 
heart. 
I will remember you in my prayers 
always. And I ask for your prayers 
and blessings for my ministry. 
 I wish you and your family and our 

School the very best for a blessed, 
joyful and peace-filled spiritual life 
for all of you.  
May the Blessed Mother help you. 
May St. Joseph protect you. May 
the Lord Jesus Christ be with you 
always. May God bless you and 
your family abundantly with good 
health, joy, and peace throughout 
this New Year. 
Have a great week and here is a 
thought; 
“There will be a meeting of the 
Church Board immediately after 
the service,” announced the pastor. 
After the close of the service, the 
Church Board gathered at the back 
of the sanctuary for the announced 
meeting. But there was a stranger 
in their midst — a visitor who had 
never attended their church before. 
“My friend,” said the pastor, “Didn’t 
you understand that this is a 
meeting of the Board?” 
“Yes,” said the visitor, “and after 
today’s sermon, I suppose I’m just 
about as bored as anyone else who 
came to this meeting.” 
 

Father George 

WEEKLY FOOD DRIVE With joyful hearts, we welcome our parish’s 

October 10, 2021 
Amelia Eve Dennehy Bogdan 

daughter of 
Richard J., II and Anna 

 
October 17, 2021 

Leo Alexander Daspit  
son of 

Ryan and Alexandra 
 

October 31, 2021 
Tucker John Portonova, 

son of 
Francis John, III and Morgan Emily 

November 14, 2021 
Maverick James Shine 

son of 
Joseph and Brittney 

 
December 5, 2021 

Charlotte Olivia Mersereau 
daughter of 

Jonathan and Taylor 
 

December 19, 2021 
Annabelle Marie Kleza 

daughter of 
Kyle and Anne 
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Dear friends, 
 
             Continued on next page 

 

JO IN  US   
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 

 

 

 
Next Week:  January 9 

Grades 1-6 
9:05am-10:05am 

Grades 7-8 
6:00pm-7:00pm Class  

Grades 9-10 
6:30pm-7:30pm Class 

The Social Action Committee 
will be collecting sandwiches 
for the homeless next 
weekend, 
January 8-9. 
 
Please deliver 
sandwiches to 
the church 
vestibule before 
a weekend Mass. 
 
Thank you for supporting this 
need. 

 

Due to the uncertainty of the 
weather in January and 
February, the Friday Rosary 
group will not meet.  
However, private recitation of 
the Rosary on Fridays is an 
option.  Watch the bulletin for 
further information. 

Volunteers are needed on 
Sunday, 
January 9 at 
12:00pm to 
take down 
the Christmas 
decorations 
in the church.  
If you have 
some time to spare, please 
drop by.  Thank you. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

AOH JANUARY  
FOOD DRIVE  

The Ancient Order of Hibernians 
Hartford Division 2 is sponsoring a 
Food Drive on Sunday, January 16 
from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
Collection will take place at Christ 
the King in the parking lot that is 
between the church and the 
middle school. This drive is part of 
the regular parish food collection. 
We will be there after the 10:15 
a.m. Mass for anyone that wants 
to donate. The food will be given 
to the pantry at Saint Augustine 
Church in Hartford. Please bring 
non-perishable items with canned 
meats and soup in the greatest 
need in addition to pinto and pink 
beans. We are also looking to 
collect cooking oils, spices and 
condiments. 
The need for 
pantry 
donations is 
high in the 
winter month 
after the 
holiday drives are over. Thanks to 
all for their generosity!  

SANDWICH COLLECTION 
FOR THE HOMELESS 

It is with mixed emotions that 
we have been informed that 
Archbishop Blair has 
transferred Fr. George 
Vellaplackil from our parishes 
here in Wethersfield to 
Branford, and is moving Fr. 
Zacharias Pushpanathan from 
Oakville to Wethersfield.  We 
thank Fr. George for all he has 
done since the inception of 
Christ the King Parish.  His 
enthusiasm, his willingness to 
serve the spiritual needs of 
our community, and one 
cannot forget his weekly jokes 
in the bulletin will all be 
missed. 
We also welcome Fr. 
Zacharias who will be part of 
our team as we transition into 
a single parish for our 
community.  He will begin 
next Monday - January 10th. 
We invite you to a farewell 
reception for Fr. George today 
(Sunday, January 2) after the 
10:15 Mass in St. Joseph Hall. 
 
Father George’s New Address: 
 
St. John Bosco Parish 
731 Main Street 
Branford, CT 06405  

FATHER GEORGE’S DEPARTURE 

The ImmaCare shelter had a 
Covid outbreak a couple 
weeks ago that they could not 
eradicate. They decided the 
only way to clear this up was 
to move all the current 
residents to a hotel to 
quarantine until the 20th of 
January. Therefore, we will not 
provide a meal this month. 

FRIDAY ROSARY 

IMMACARE MEAL 
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LEARN  AND GROW 

Thank you for all you donations this far. Because of 
your generosity we have been able to make 400 bags 
to be distributed thus far. We recently made 100 bags 
for children. These will be distributed to the children 
in need in Hartford for Christmas. They will receive 
snacks, warm hats and mittens. 
 
We have currently collected 
$2300. All this money is matched 
by a generous donor. They will 
continue to match up to $100. 
 
We are continuing this project. Our next assembly will 
be January 30. Our religious education students will 
be assembling an additional 400 bags. 
We have created an Amazon link to make it a little 
easier for purchases. 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/
ls/3I5TLCG70N9S0?ref_=wl_share  
 
We continue to collect in church and accept 
monetary donations. 
The success of this endeavor is all because of your 
incredible generosity! 
 
Thank you and God bless you all during this Christmas 
season. 

HOMELESS BAGS 

East Catholic has rolling admissions, so 
prospective students have plenty of 
opportunities to begin the admissions process. 
Our Entrance Exam will take place on Saturday, 
January 22nd @ 8:30 a.m. To pre-register, 
please go to https://www.echs.com/
Visit_ECHS.  
Our Shadow Day program is back!!! If your 8th 
grader would like to discover the “taste of 
East”, please go to https://www.echs.com/
Visit_ECHS to begin the process of scheduling 
a visit.  
It’s also a perfect time to fill out the admissions 
application by visiting our website, the 
Admissions tab.  
#WeAreEC!  

EAST CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 

The patron saint of 
Catholic schools, St. 
Elizabeth Ann Seton 
(August 28, 1774 – January 
4, 1821) was born in New 
York City to a prominent 
family of the Episcopal 
faith. When she turned 19, 
she married a wealthy 
businessman with whom 
she had five children. He 
later died of tuberculosis 
in 1803, leaving her a 
young widow. After 
discovering the Catholic 
faith in Italy, where her 
husband had died, she 

returned to New York and converted to 
Catholicism in 1805. 
 
After several years struggling as a single 
mother, Elizabeth moved in 1809 to 
Emmitsburg, Maryland, where she founded the 
Sisters of Charity of St. Joseph, the first 
community for religious women established in 
the United States. She also began St. Joseph’s 
Academy and Free School, which started a 
chain reaction of Catholic-based education in 
the United States that continues today. 

ST ELIZABETH ANN SETON  | JANUARY 4 

CORPUS CHRISTI SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

Happy New Year! Corpus Christi School will be 
celebrating Catholic Schools Week from January 
30th – February 4th. We will begin the week with a 
Mass of Thanksgiving. The entire community is 
invited to join us for Mass in person on Sunday, 
January 30th at 10:15 A.M. at Corpus Christi Church. 
Immediately after Mass, we will hold an Open House 
at Corpus Christi School until 1 P.M. Parishioners, 
alumni, current and prospective families are invited 
to attend. Tours of the school will be available and 
faculty, students and parents will be on hand to 
answer questions. 
 
Corpus Christi School oFers students MORE: 
~ MORE personalized attention with an average class 
size of 16 students 
~ MORE specialized after school help 
~ MORE opportunities to get your child back on track 
Come and see how much MORE we can oFer your 
family!! The school encompasses Pre K - 8th grade.  
To register, please visit our website https://
corpuschristischoolct.org/ or call 860-529-5487. 
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Wethersfield
Monument Company

526B Silas Deane Hwy • Wethersfield

est.2011

Special Designs for
Personalized Memorials

MONUMENTS 
CEMETERY LETTERING

MARKERS

860.372.4020
www.wethersfieldmonument.com

Giuliano-Sagarino
BrooklawN

Funeral Home

Luke, Luke Jr., & Tianna DiMaria

860-721-0087
511 BROOK STREET, ROCKY HILL

TEL (203) 574-3100

LENKOWSKI
LONERGAN & CO.
LLP
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS
& CONSULTANTS
Salvatore J. Santapaola, CPA, CVA
Partner

sal@llcpa.net
www.LenkowskiLonerganCPA.com

D’ESOPO
Funeral Chapel

860-563-6117
www.desopofuneralchapel.com

Nationally Recognized
For Excellence

Wethersfield
East Hartford

Farley-Sullivan Funeral Homes
	 34 Beaver Rd. 	 50 Naubuc Ave.
	 Wethersfield, CT 06109 	 Glastonbury, CT 06033
	 860-563-9999 	 860-633-2521

www.Farleysullivan.com
Kevin Sullivan          Tom Sullivan          Brendan Sullivan

860-666-2696	 860-953-2808 
www.campbellcooling.com	 www.barneybarkeroil.com

JAMES CAMPBELL 
Owner

Heating • Air Conditioning • Sheet Metal 
Oil Delivery • Service & Installation

Newington	 Email: campbellcooling@aol.com

	 Vito’s 
	 Restaurant
	 &Pizzaria

Open 7 Days a Week!
673 Silas Deane Highway

Wetherfield
www.vitostogo.com

860.563.3333

This Space 
is Available

HCA#0000791

America’s Choice
in Home Care

Specializing in Live-In
and 24 Hour Care! 

Flexible Hourly Care Available

860.372.4429
www.visitingangels.com/newington

Now Open on Franklin Ave.

Featuring Italian & 
Balkan/Mediterranean Cuisine
Wednesday - Monday, 11am - 9pm

Adriatic
Restaurant

Brought to you 
by the owners 
of Portofino's 

in Berlin

577 Franklin Ave.
Hartford

860-726-4155
BYOB

Garden of the
 Andes CT, LLC

Landscaping Services: 
Lawn mowing, trimming, 

leaf blowing & paver walkways

Drywall Services:
Drywall, Tape and 
Insulation installation 
Free estimates Licensed/Insured

203-392-4837

Mon - Fri  	  7am-2pm
DINE-IN	 TAKE-OUT

 Breakfast & Lunch All Day
Grab & Go Meals

Featuring fresh homemade food
authentic polish dishes

Stacey Pribyson, Owner
860-969-0600

718 Silas Deane Hwy, Wethersfield

Ask us about the
Catholic Funeral Plan

700 MIDDLETOWN AVENUE, NORTH HAVEN
203-239-2557 • CCACEM.ORG

CUSTOM WOODWORKING
KITCHENS/BATHROOMS 

AND MORE  

860-748-9087
www.myhomeremodelers.com
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~ Since 1933~

Fuel Oil & Burner Service
380 MAIN ST., WETHERSFIELD

860-529-0967
rohdeoil.com

334 Franklin Avenue, Hartford334 Franklin Avenue, Hartford
860-296-0095860-296-0095

2136 Silas Deane Highway, Rocky Hill2136 Silas Deane Highway, Rocky Hill
860-563-7110860-563-7110

www.santodrivingschool.net

Replacement Windows • Roofing
Retractable Awnings • Vinyl Siding
860-568-2063
steve@sciwindows.com
www.sciwindows.com

FULLY INSUREDFULLY INSURED
(LIC. #555050)(LIC. #555050)

Providing compassionate
and caring service.
We welcome you to

visit our facility.

PRE-NEED PLANNING
AVAILABLE

580 ELM STREET
ROCKY HILL, CT 06067

(860) 529-3381
www.rosehillfuneralhomes.com

Rose Hill
Funeral Home

	 Tom
	 the Toolman
	 Tyler LLC.

“we share your passion
for excellence”

860-328-5128
WETHERSFIELD
tmtyler@hotmail.com

www.tomthetoolmantyler.com

“A Family Owned & Operated 
Business Since 1947!”

JOSEPH
ABBATE

Plumbing & 
Heating Contractors

Call
860-527-0086

• Water Heaters • Garbage Disposals
• Gas Fireplace Logs • Gas/Oil Boilers

• Drain/Sewer Cleaning
• Toilets/Sinks/Faucets

230 Wethersfield Ave. Hartford, CT
Longtime Parishioner

$20 OFF ANY SERVICE CALL 
WITH MENTION OF THIS AD

Repairs, Service 
& Installation

LIC #P203371 &  LIC #S308971

Brown Paindiris & Scott, LLP

Elder Law • Wills • Estates
750 Old Main Street, Rocky Hill

860-571-8988
ntonucci@bpslawyers.com

Attorney
Nancy W. Tonucci

DILLON-BAXTER
FUNERAL HOME

Since 1880

1276 Berlin Turnpike, Wethersfield
860-956-1149

MULL BROS. INC.
Family Owned Since 1945

Heating, Air Conditioning
& Fuel Oil

61 Beaver Rd., Wethersfield, CT
WWW.MULLBROS.COM

860-529-8255
QTM@AOL.com

Contact Mary Hoffman 
to place an ad today! 
mhoffman@4LPi.com 

or (800) 477-4574 x6340

Providing the
Highest-Quality Workmanship

Throughout Central Connecticut
Since 1976 

• Removals  • Pruning
• Tree maintenance

860-563-6581
info@graverstreecare.com

Bruce Graver
Licensed Tree Surgeon

Parishioner

www.graverstreecare.com

REALTOR®

Cell/Text 860.841.1176
	Lori.Shields@raveis.com
	 LoriShields.raveis.com

	 Wethersfield

Donald Unwin | Carla Unwin | Dina Unwin

Diamonds and 
Precious Gemstones

Gold, Platinum 
and Silver Jewelry

Religious Medals
Custom Design • Jewelry Repairs

Engraving • Watch Repair
Pearl Restringing

Expert Appraisal Services

965 SILAS DEANE HIGHWAY
WETHERSFIELD, CT

860.529.1187
www.ShopSterlingJewelers.com

P.J. MIRABELLI ENTERPRISES, INC.
& MIRABELLI AUTOMOTIVE LLC

Tri-axle Dump Truck Services • Snow Removal
24 hour Home Heating Fuel • Trailer Repair • Fleet Service

Equipment Transportation • Autobody/Collision Repair
Specializing in Automotive & Heavy Duty Truck Repair

Welding and Fabricating • Road Side Assistance
Quality Used Auto Sales • Trespass Towing

ALL MAJOR CREDIT CARDS ACCEPTED
1816 Berlin Turnpike • Wethersfield 

860-563-3445
17 Laurel Road • Rocky Hill
182 Day Street • Newington

860-953-5029 • 860-953-5370 
Fax 860-953-5302

YOU CALL • WE DO IT ALL

This Space is Available


